
 

 

 
 
 
 
Information for students  
 
Certificate 3 Guarantee 
 

Eligible working age Queenslanders are entitled to State Government funding to help them complete a 
certificate level III qualification.  
 
The Certificate 3 Guarantee will be paid to the training provider to reduce the cost of the certificate level 
III qualification to the student. 
  
The amount provided by the Certificate 3 Guarantee will vary depending on the demand for skilled 
workers in a particular industry and each student’s needs. Students should expect to contribute to the 
cost of their training through a student contribution fee.   
 
The government pays a greater subsidy for high priority qualifications to help make them more affordable 
for students. 
 
Eligibility 
 

The Certificate 3 Guarantee is for students who commence a certificate level III course on or after 1 July 
2013, and who do not already hold or are undertaking a certificate level III or higher qualification. 
 
Students can only access the Certificate 3 Guarantee subsidy once so it is important you take the time to 
carefully consider your training options, and compare different providers and their fees, before 
committing to a course of study.  
 
More information on eligibility is available at www.training.qld.gov.au/certificate3guarantee .  
  
Choosing a course 
 

More detailed information on courses and approved providers in Queensland that will attract the 
Certificate 3 Guarantee is available at www.training.qld.gov.au/certificate3guarantee . You can also 
telephone 1300 369 935 or email training@dete.qld.gov.au . 
 
Choosing a training provider 
 

When choosing a training provider make sure they give you: 
 details of all fees and course costs so you are informed and can compare training providers 
 a training and assessment plan relating to the course being undertaken 
 a refund policy outlining when you are entitled to a full or part refund of fees 
 information about the support services available to assist you to complete the qualification. 

 
If you are not happy with the information or service provided to you by a training provider contact 1300 
369 935 or email training@dete.qld.gov.au. 
 
Questions 
 

Call 1300 369 935, email training@dete.qld.gov.au, or check the Q&A section of the website. 


